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Commerce Commission sets indicative date for acquisition decision 
 

The Commerce Commission has advised Z Energy that 18 December is the indicative date by 

which it expects to have made a decision around clearance for Z Energy’s application to 

acquire the shares of Chevron New Zealand. 

 

This is an indicative date only. While Z has agreed to the date, Z remains committed to its 

original cutover target of 30 November and is planning its transition activities accordingly. This 

will enable Z to be well positioned in the event there is a decision earlier than the indicative 

date. 
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